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Mass Times 

Monday to Friday: 10.30 a.m. and 12.45 p.m.  

Saturday: 10.30 a.m. and 6 p.m. (Vigil Mass) 

Sunday: 9.30 a.m., 11 a.m. and 6 p.m.  

  

Thank You 4th/5thNovember    1st Collection (Priests’) €1,700         2nd Collection (Share) €1,100 

Confessions                                                                           
Monday to Saturday after the 10.30 a.m. Mass 

Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament                                                           

Monday to Friday after the 10.30 a.m. Mass to 12.30 p.m.  

 

Mass for Deceased Parishioners 

Saturday 11th November                               
at 6 p.m. (Vigil)                                                              

We remember and pray for our 

parishioners whose funeral Mass 
was celebrated here in the Pro-

Cathedral since this time last year. 
 

       ‘it is a holy and a wholesome thought 

to pray for the dead that they may be 
loosed from their sins’  

 (2 Mac. 12:46)   

 
Archbishop Diarmuid Martin will ordain Deacons              

James Daly and Bill O’Shaughnessy as Priests for the     

Archdiocese of Dublin here in St. Marys Pro-Cathedral.   

 Please remember James and Bill in your prayers 
 

* Please note Mass on the 14th November will be                           

at 11 a.m. not 10.30 a.m.   

There will be no 12.45 p.m. Mass or confessions. 

Altar List of the Dead Envelopes are  available at the back of the church.  All Masses on the First   

Friday of  every month are offered for those whose names are entered on the Altar List of the Dead.                             

The Annual Anniversary Mass for 
the Servant of God, 

Frank Duff in St. Mary’s 
Pro-Cathedral                                
on Saturday                             

18thNovember at 3 p.m. 

Rotunda Hospital – Service of Remembrance 
The Board, Master and Staff of the Rotunda Hospital invite you to a Service of Remembrance for people who have 
lost a baby through miscarriage, ectopic pregnancy, stillbirth or neonatal death. People who have been recently     

bereaved or long ago bereaved are welcome to attend.  The Service will be held here in the Pro-Cathedral on                        
Sunday, 19th November 2017 at 3.00pm.  Afterwards light refreshments will be served in the Gresham Hotel. If 

you have any queries please contact the Hospital Chaplain on 01 8171700. 

Prayer to                                             
St. Laurence O’Toole 

St. Laurence O’Toole,                                 
man of prayer, 

you recognized the                                                 
call to serve the Lord 

in a particular way at Glendalough.                                                
Give the gift of perseverance                                   

to all who are discerning 
their Christian vocation at this time. 


